Westfalische Stochastiktage
- practical information

Location

The workshop will take place in room J2.213 (building J, level 2) on the main
campus of Paderborn university.

We have linked the campus map on our homepage. You can also find information
there on how to get to the campus by car or public transportation. The bus stops
near our campus are indicated on the campus map.

If you use public transportation, please note that Paderborn main station is
undergoing construction work. Depending on which direction you come from there
may be delays and /or sometimes trains are replaced by buses. In order to get from
the main station to the campus it is best to use one of the buses. Please note
that the UNI line is not available at the moment. If you arrive in Paderborn at
the station 'Kasseler Tor” you can easily get to the campus by bus or on foot.

If you come to us by car, you may use free parking on campus. During the term
break usually there are sufficiently many parking spots available.

Walking from the main station to the campus takes about 40 minutes, from the
station 'Kasseler Tor’ to the campus about 20 minutes, and from the city center
to the campus about 30 minutes.

Accomodation

The talks are scheduled so that it should be possible for all participants to arrive
before the first talk in the morning of August 18 and to leave after the last talk
on August 19. There are various inexpensive options for accomodation for the
night of August 18/19, e.g.:

B&B Hotel Paderborn, Bahnhofstrafe 3, 33102 Paderborn

Ibis Hotel, Paderwall 1-5, 33102 Paderborn

In Via Hotel (**), Giersmauer 35, 33098 Paderborn

DJH Jugendherberge Paderborn, Meinwerkstrafe 16, 33098 Paderborn

Talks

In J2.213 a projector and two blackboards can be used for the talks.

If you give a presentation by laptop, you may either bring your own laptop - the
projector can be used via VGA/HDMI connections - or use our laptop. In the
latter case you can bring you talk on a USB drive or send us the talk beforehand
by email.



Breaks and social event
e In the breaks coffee, tea and other drinks will be available.

e For lunch we can go to our mensa. In the mensa you can pay by EC-card -
payment by cash is not possible.

e On Thursday evening we can go from campus to the city center and have dinner
(outside if the weather permits) and get together afterwards.

COVID-19

e At Paderborn university at the moment there are no special constraints due to
COVID-19.

e We recommend that you wear a FFP2-mask within the university building (and
also in our conference room).

e Obviously we should follow the usual hygiene measures and keep an appropriate
distance whenever possible.

Expenses
e There will be no workshop fees.

e We offer a contribution of 50 Euros to the costs of accomodation for every par-
ticipant. Unfortunately we will not be able to contribute to travel expenses or
other expenses.

e Reimbursement will be coordinated by our secretary Mrs Hirche. She will send
you the relevant forms in the week after the workshop. You will have to produce
a receipt for the costs of your accommodation.



